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                             spreading joy, inspiration and optimism to millions...
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Vancouver Kids Surprise Garbage Collectors with Valentine Cards and Candy 
The Junior Joy Team partners with Hough Elementary School to spread joy to Waste Connections
(Vancouver, WA) The kids of Hough Elementary and The Junior Joy Team made 330 Valentine cards for garbage collectors, laborers, and others who work to remove waste and recycling from homes and businesses in Clark County. On Wednesday, February 13th the Junior Joy Team will hand deliver Happy Packets with Valentine cards and candy to two shifts of laborers on the recycling line at the Vancouver Waste Connections Transfer Station. Remaining Happy Packets will be placed in inboxes for garbage collectors and other staff that evening so when they come in on Valentine's Day a note of gratitude and a sweet treat will great them. The Valentine's will be a surprise for all but a handful of Waste Connections staff who are helping to coordinate the effort.
"These people work hard every day doing a very dirty and incredibly essential job for our community," said founder and chief joy officer of The Joy Team, Michele McKeag Larsen.  "We're honored to have the opportunity to thank them and show them a little love on Valentine's Day."

Through all types of weather, Waste Connections' drivers pick up Clark County's garbage, recycling and yard debris, making sure it gets where it needs to go. Their 260 employees work together to move close to 244,000 tons of solid waste generated within Clark County in a year. Each and every one of those employees, plus contract laborers and members of the City/County Solid Waste Joint Staff will receive a hand-made Valentine from a child either on Valentine's Day or the day before.
The kids will arrive at the Transfer Station at noon on February 13th to personally give laborers on the recycling line this special token of gratitude. Waste Reduction Specialist Gregg Hayward will give the kids a tour before bringing them back to greet the next shift of line workers with Valentines.
The Junior Joy Team is now in its second year of spreading joy to groups of people of Vancouver who work to make our lives better. 

About The Joy Team 
Founded in February 2010, The Joy Team is a non-profit 501c3 corporation based in Vancouver, Washington, with the mission of building community by spreading joy, optimism and inspiration. We carry out this mission by helping people shift into a positive frame of mind through the incredible power of positive words. In 2010 we put up 28 billboards, effectively putting 25.9 million seeds of joy out into the world. In 2011 we involved over 300 people in spreading positive messages in 3 countries and 22 U.S. states on August 23rd using sidewalk chalk. In 2012 we started The Junior Joy Team for children ages 5-12 to discover the warmth of spreading joy and building community. Learn more at thejoyteam.org, like us on Facebook.com/TheJoyTeam or follow us on Twitter @TheJoyTeam. 
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